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Partial shutdown of facilities 

 

Following the notification of natural gas supplier Prvo plinarsko društvo d.o.o. that as of 

Friday 07 April 2017 they would suspend the delivery of natural gas to Petrokemija, Plc. 

because of outstanding obligations for supplied gas, the Company has started the process 

of shutting down parts of manufacturing facilities for mineral fertilizers production. The 

remaining part of the facilities are continuing operation with quantities of natural gas from 

the other supplier, INA d.d. 

In the winter months, Petrokemija provided sufficient stocks of fertilizers for the spring 

sowing in Croatia and the region. 

The Company management make special efforts to find a solution with the supplier Prvo 

plinarsko društvo d.o.o for continued cooperation and delivery of natural gas as soon as 

possible and to restart the facilities stalled due to insufficient volumes of natural gas.  
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